
 

   

Languages 
In French this term our learning will 

include; the French alphabet, numbers 

and colours. This is to give the children 

a range of tools in order to put together 

a short dialogical piece with their 

classmates. 

English 
This half term in English we will be looking at the model text, 
‘The Stone Trolls’. Using the Talk 4 Writing approach, we will 
learn the story through drama and actions, whilst also delve 

into setting description within the text. This will build towards a 
final piece of work where the children will create their own 

interpretation of the model text.  
After half term, we will focus on a non-fiction topic of 

instruction writing. The children will be using rich discussion, 
drama, hot seating and a dialogic focus in order to gain an 
understanding of the techniques used within a model text to 

then create a final piece of their own. 
Year 3 will finish the term by studying the techniques of a 

Structured poem (Cinquain) before applying their knowledge and 
creating one of their own. 

 

How you can help 
Please continue to read with your child as often as possible, help 
them learn their weekly spellings, listen to them read and support 

them with their ongoing times tables. Our PE days during this 
Spring Term One will be on a Monday and Thursday with Forest 
Schools on a Friday. PE after half term will be on a Monday and 

Friday. Gold Awards will continue to be on a Wednesday, so 
please bring in any achievements to share with us. Many thanks 

for your continued support! Mr Hancock. 

Geography 
In our geography lessons this term, we will 
learn about ‘rainforests’. This will include 
aspects such as life in the rainforest, the 

different layers that are formed and using 
maps to identify locations of rainforests across 

the globe.  
We will also look at ways in which we can 
protect our rainforests, including linking it to 

our Harmony project of the cycle.  
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